
Welcome to the Hughes Eye Center  

McKenzie Hospital Satellite Clinic 

 

Hughes Eye is located inside the “Physicians’ Offices” of McKenzie Regional 

Hospital.  The easiest way to find our office is to locate the “Ambulance 

Entrance.”  Hughes Eye is to the right of the McKenzie Physical Therapy office 

under the sign that reads, “Physician Offices.” We are located inside this entrance 

on the left.  Numerous parking spaces are available in this area.  If you have 

trouble finding the clinic, please call us at 731-664-1994. 

Please complete the attached paperwork prior to your visit and bring the forms 

with you on the day of your consultation.  If you would like to complete and 

submit the paperwork online go to www.hugheseye.com. If you require additional 

assistance please don’t hesitate to contact us at 731-664-1994. 

 

A few reminders prior to your visit. 

 Our main office is in Jackson, 

Tennessee.  We see patients 

requiring surgical consultation 

two Wednesday’s per month at 

our McKenzie location.   

 An office visit is ALWAYS 

required before your planned 

cataract or laser surgery.  

Insurance companies require 

documentation and pre-

authorization of surgical 

procedures before the actual 

surgery is performed. 

http://www.hugheseye.com/

